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Bridge Set To Be Replaced in Marshall County 

A bridge is set to be replaced in Marshall County.
The Kansas Department of Transportation recently accepted the low bid from  Klaver Construction
Company of Kingman for the replacement of a bridge on K-110, north of U.S. 36, over the North
Fork of the Black Vermillion River in the amount of $444,541.
Bid letting was held February 22nd in Topeka. 
A construction start date wasn't announced.      


